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Dear Dr Cheung

Yours sincerely

Date: 25 July 2023

1

The Hon. John Ajaka
SLHD Board Chair

Dr Winston Cheung
Chair
Concord Hospital Medical Staff Council

I agree with the view and proposal of Mr McDonald. Accordingly, that the meeting to be held on
Thursday 27 July 2023 has now need cancelled.

I will await further advice from Mr McDonald re the proposed meeting that is being arranged by
him.

I attach a copy of an email from Mr John McDonald, CEO, ProActive ReSolutions received this
afternoon.
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